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Memo for Record:

FYI, per a statement of page 5, of the July newsletter, there will be no Estrella Squadron August,
2002 newsletter published.

This non publication of volume XII1-08, was the result of not being able to find someone willing
to take over the task of publishing the monthly newsletter.



